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     We will once 
again be a Relay 
Center for people 
to drop off their 
filled shoeboxes 
for Samaritanõs 
Purse November 

18-25.  You can bring you shoeboxes to church on 
Sunday, November 17th and place them at the altar.  
Or, you can bring them during the week when the 
Relay Center will be open.  Please watch your bulletin 
for all of the times and details.  
     There is a table in the lobby with information 
about packing shoeboxes, ideas for what items to 
place in a box, items available to help you fill your 
box, and what can go and what is a no in packing a 
shoebox.  You will get to meet our table mascot Al 
Pacabox and his friend Willa Ewe.  Pre-printed boxes 
are now available to take and pack.  There is a sign up 
sheet on the bulletin board to help at the drop off cen-
ter here at Mohican during National Collection Week 
November 18th-25th.  (more details and information 
on page 6) 
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Operation Christmas Child Relay Center 

Thanksgiving Services Planned 

     As we move into the Holiday Season, we have a 
couple of special opportunities for worship with 
our extended church family, as well as our local 
community churches.   
     On Sunday, November 24 we will be participat-
ing in the Thanksgiving Worship Service at Ash-
land Dickey Church of the Brethren, 1509 TR 655, 
Ashland.  The service will begin at 4:30 pm, with 
dinner served at 5:45 pm.  Pastor Steve Keib, from 
Maple Grove will be 
preaching, and the 
offering will be for 
Brethren Disaster 
Ministries.  If you 
plan to go, Mohican 
members are asked 
to bring a dessert to 
share and your own 
table service. 
     On Wednesday, November 27 we will be host-
ing the Community Thanksgiving Worship Service 
at 7:00 pm.  Pastor Dan Bartkowiak from Immanu-
el Old Stone will be preaching.  A food drive and 
monetary donations will be collected for the offer-
ing.  All are welcome to attend!  
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Did You Know? 

     Our Fall Council Meeting is planned for Tuesday, November 19 at 7:00 pm.  
All members of Mohican Church of the Brethren are encouraged to attend this 
meeting as we will be voting on the 2020 Budget and voting on new Board 
members.  Please plan to attend.  

As I step outside this morning and see the beauty 
of the earth ð see the colors, smell the smells, hear 
the sounds ð I am reminded of why fall is my fa-
vorite time of year.   I was also just struck again at 
how brief of a season it seems that fall is!  It sure 
seems like itõs just not long enough  

 
That brought to mind two things that I wanted to 
pass along to you:  First, I need to make sure that I 
take the time to enjoy every day and every sea-
son.  Life can get so busy that we blink, and itõs 
past.  We must not spend time bemoaning how 
quickly a favorable season passes, and instead give 
thanks for and find the blessing in the season weõre 
in. 
 
Second, as Iõm enjoying fall, I still have to have a 
mind for whatõs coming.  In favorable seasons or in 

times of plenty or surplus, we would do well to heed 
the advice in Proverbs 6:6-8.  òGo to the ant, you slug-
gard; consider itõs ways and be wise!  It has no com-
mander, overseer or ruler, yet it stores its provisions 
in summer and gathers its food at harvest.ó  While I 
am thoroughly enjoying this time of year, Iõm doing 
my best to òmake hay while the sun shinesó.  Win-
terõs coming, so Iõm doing my best to finish a wood 
burner installation and make sure my firewood sup-
ply is sufficient.   Iõve heard it said that the Lord 
doesnõt give us surplus ð He provides exactly whatõs 
needed, sometimes ahead of time.  
 
So, enjoy the seasons and provision that the Lord has 
given and be joyful and thankful!   And at the same 
time, remember the antébe mindful of whatõs ahead. 
 
Pastor Chad 
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4. Paul Beegle 
 Michael Adamson 
5. Melvin Mark 
 Kaleigh Badger 
6. Melinda Hill 
7. Tabitha King 
8. Tammy Ballou 
 Leann Neer 
9. Ken Imhoff  
13. Lesa Forbes 
14. Todd Klinect 
15. Sarah Kunkle 
 Ethan Beegle 
16. Laura Nolletti 
20. Troy Martin 
 Ben Kunkel 
22. Lyndee Burgett 
24. Shane Berger 
27. Connor King 
 Rachel Winkler 
28. Cory Beegle 
29.   Kelton Kunkle 
30. Tami Horst 
 Derek Darnall 

1. Scott & Cindi Firebaugh  
5. Matthew & Carlisa Crosby (2016) 
8. Paul & Faye Beegle (1953) 
 Tim & Karen Anderson (1986) 
9. Robert & Brenda Brazis (1991) 
18. John & Tammy Winkler (1989) 
22. Steven & Michelle Jurenec (1992) 
29. Elliot & Michelle Rawson  

Wednesday Work Days  - Every 
Wednesday (or any day that fits 
your schedule) we have unlimited 
opportunities for you to volunteer 
your time at Camp.  Any skill or tal-
ent that you might have will be used 
in our ever growing òto doó list; 
mowing, gardening, cleaning and 
office work are just a few of the op-
tions available each week from 9-3, 

and lunch is included!  If you are 
interested please give Dale Allen,  
Facility Manager at call at 330-621-
4574 to volunteer. 
 
Upcoming Events  
NYE Retreat (Jr. High & Sr. High) - 
December 31, 7pm-11am 
Jr. High Blowout - January 17-19 
Junior Winter Camp - January 17-19 


